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Following the great success of our first on-line conference, we have decided to hold another 

during our twentieth anniversary year. We continue to celebrate 20 years of delivering 

education to theatre nurses in Africa. The topic in December is Safe Surgery.  

 

Since WHO highlighted the need for Operating Theatre practice to improve to reduce errors in 

surgical practice, the world has paid far more attention to systems and processes as well as staff 

training to ensure safer surgery. Speakers have been selected from around Africa and beyond, 

ensuring that you will have the proper context for the education.  

 

Friends of African Nursing was set up initially – all those years ago, to ensure that perioperative 

nurses in Africa had the opportunity to hear and see the best international practice on safe 

surgery (and infection prevention) – it is no wonder we have chosen these topics for our first 

conferences. We have much to learn from each other on the most important elements of our 

practice and to improve the quality of our care to patients.   

 

Friends of African Nursing is a small UK based charity run voluntarily by a group of perioperative 

nurses.   

 

Do not miss the chance to register for and attend conference on December 4th! As before, we 

will start the programme at a time in the afternoon which seemed to be popular with delegates.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 


